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Good afternoon Kristen,
| wanted to give you an update on your below access to information request submitted to the Ministry of Energy on January 18, 2023:

“Please provide documentation on the impact to the province's electricity system and ratepayers due to the federal government's decision to require 100% of all passenger cars and trucks sold by 2035 to be zero
emission. Please be sure to include any estimates or analysis on changes necessary to power generation needs, transmission requirements, local distribution infrastructure, household upgrades and the cost to
consumers. Please also provide copies of any materials provided to the federal government related to this topic and their announcement. The time frame for this request is March 1, 2021 to present”

| reached out to the areas within Energy that could have records, and they responded that it was unlikely they would have records responsive to this request. They suggested that the Ministry o Affordability and
Utilities could have records. As such, we suggest withdrawing the request from the Ministry of Energy and re-submitting to the Ministry of Affordability and Utilities.

Please confirm by email or reach out by telephone if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Sarah

Sarah Freire-Gibb

Senior FOIP Advisor

Service Alberta and Red Tape Reduction
Phone: 780-415-9176

Email: sarah.freire-gibb@gov.ab.ca



